
Al-Sheikh  received  the
representative  of  the
European Union to the State
of Palestine
This Monday morning, I received the representative of the
European Union to the State of Palestine, Mr Sven Kühn Von
Burgsdorff The Ambassador was briefed on the latest political
developments in the Palestinian arena.

I called on the EU to pressure Israel to stop escalatory
unilateral  measures  and  also  called  on  EU  countries  to
recognize the State of Palestine.
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